
 

 

WORKS UPDATE – PUTNEY EMBANKMENT 
FORESHORE  
 
Work at our Putney Embankment Foreshore site continues to progress well. We have recently completed 
our pre-auger piling works and moved into our new office accommodation next to Waterman’s Green. 
 
We are currently part-way through the installation of our permanent piles and we expect to complete these 
works by mid-December. We will also continue to prepare the site for our shaft excavation which is 
scheduled to start in January, prior to tunnelling works that will commence in spring. 
 
Once the permanent piling is complete we will start our vibration piling to the east of Putney Bridge. This 
piling will be similar to the method used earlier this year across the site and we will continue to monitor 
noise and vibration levels throughout these works. This is due to commence on Monday 17 December, but 
may not start until early January. The works are expected to take up to two weeks. 
 
Over the Christmas period there will be no construction works taking place and the site will shut down. Our 
last day of construction work will be on Friday 21 December and we will recommence in the New Year on 
Monday 7 January. During this period we will continue to have a security presence and some office 
personnel on site. 
 
Works on site are scheduled to take place from Monday – Friday 08:00 – 18:00, though we may also need 
to work Saturdays from 08:00 – 13:00 on occasion. One hour start up and shut down periods either side of 
working hours apply. For any works outside of these hours we will seek approval from the London Borough 
of Wandsworth and, where practicable, provide advance information to residents. 
 
 
If you feel affected by Tideway’s work, you can contact Tideway’s Helpdesk and ask to speak to your local 
Mitigation and Compensation Lead, who will be able to advise you on the Independent Compensation 
Panel (ICP).  

Duration of work 
• Permanent piling works until mid-December 
• Vibration piling for two weeks 
• Christmas shutdown: Fri 21 Dec – Mon 7 Jan 

 
What will we do 
• Continue to monitor noise, dust and vibration 

levels 
• Use best practicable means to minimise noise 
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What to expect 
• Permanent piling to continue until mid-December  
• Vibration piling to east of Putney Bridge 
• Preparatory works for shaft excavation 
• One hour start up and shut down periods either side 

of working hours 
 


